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TMCC and UNLV are live using the new system.  Both institutions have had some issues during the first few weeks of classes but nothing major.  Each institution has been sharing “lessons learned” with the other institutions.
“Go-Live” for the  implementation of R25, the new room scheduling software is scheduled for October 1st.  

 Web application for new students is nearing completion.

Module leads at all institutions continue to meet on Monday afternoons.

Project leads for all institutions continue to meet at least once a week.

GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meeting on Friday,  September 10th, and Friday, September 17th.  The next scheduled meeting is October 1st.
Student Records conversion for catalog is nearly complete.  Once that process is finished, dual entry (both in SIS and Peoplesoft) will need to occur for any catalog changes.

Student Financials have been working on setting up waivers and 3rd party contracts.

Three temporary positions have been hired to assist with backfill and the implementation of Peoplesoft.

Consultants from CCI continue to visit GBC to assist with setups for the modules. 

Another session of Query (Peoplesoft reporting tool) training will be held for additional iNtegrate team members the week of September 27th. 

